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Massachusetts residents are now required to donate or recycle shoes, textiles, and mattresses.  This 

includes clothes, bedding and towels, curtains and fabric.  Anything contaminated with mold, insects or 

hazardous substances are excluded from the ban.  Individual residents will not be fined for disobeying 

the ban, but businesses and haulers will be punished or fined.   

The Rowley Board of Health has prepared a list of suggestions as to how residents can donate or recycle 

waste.  Please look on our website for “Trash Disposal Tips.” 


